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In this time of widespread economic distress it is unconscionable for Duke to be asking for a 14%
rate hike.  If Duke would place the interests of its customers ahead of those of its stockholders. it
would not be asking for this rate hike.
From one of its many captive customers, one on a fixed income,
Peter Margolin
Brevard, NC
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